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Please allow C&H Hog Farm to continue their operations in the way they see fit. The right to choose a
career & chase your dreams is a freedom we are all due in this country. | believe this family is
genuinely doing their very best to manage their farm in a manner that is very cognizant of the effects
they might have on their environment & watershed. Knowing they are from that area, the local
ecosystem I'm sure is something they will do their best to maintain & protect.

Being a farmer myself, on an Arkansas Century Farm, | have done my best to operate in a manner to
preserve & protect the natural resources my farm is blessed with. The C&H Family Farm appears to me
to be of a similar mindset.

Continue to monitor the streams in their area, and if a problem is discovered then do what needs to be
done to correct it. But please don't punish this family operation by considering them guilty before it's
been proven by sound science. They have a right to live & work in this community as much as anyone
else

Thank you for your consideration,
John Hamilton
Searcy, Arkansas
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